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Warwick Anderson 

General Manager Pricing 

Australian Energy Regulator 

135 King Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

 

Ausgrid 2022-23 Pricing Proposal 

 

Dear Mr Anderson 

 

I am pleased to provide Ausgrid’s annual Pricing Proposal to the Australian Energy Regulator 
(AER). 

We submit this Pricing Proposal for 2022-23, the fourth regulatory year of the 2019-24 
regulatory control period, to the AER in accordance with the requirements of the National 
Electricity Rules (NER) and consistent with Ausgrid’s Tariff Structure Statement (TSS) approved 
by the AER for the 2019-24 control period on 30 April 2019.  

Our Pricing Proposal results in a $15 (2.7%) and $21 (1.6%) per annum reduction in network 
charges for a typical residential and small business customer, respectively.  

From 1 July Ausgrid will be introducing three sub-threshold tariffs to trial two-way residential 
pricing, flexible load with electric vehicles, and dynamic pricing with community batteries. The 
full details are in our sub-threshold tariff submission, provided to the AER on 28 February 2022.  

If you would like to discuss the details of our Pricing Proposal, please contact Bill Nixey on (02) 
9037 7556 (bill.nixey@ausgrid.com.au). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Rob Amphlett Lewis 
Chief Customer Officer 
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